
All donations go directly to the Diocese of Norwich (Charity No. 249318).

Help provide more people 
with quality end-of-life care. 
Your support will raise money for the new Priscilla Bacon 
Lodge hospice building, providing more capacity for 
specialist end of life care in Norfolk and Waveney. 		
Funds received in memory of The Venerable Ian Bentley.

To give: www.DofN.org/lent
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